Royal Thai Embassy, Canberra
Notice: Temporary Closure of
The Royal Thai Consulate-General in Brisbane

The Royal Thai Embassy wishes to announce the closure of the Royal
Thai Consulate-General in Brisbane, located at 87 Annerley Road, South
Brisbane, QLD 4102, due to the resignation of Mr. William J.J. Dunn,
Honourary Consul-General, effective from 27 March 2015 onwards or until
further notice.

Consequently, all visa applications and consular matters should be
directed to the Royal Thai Embassy in Canberra, located at 7/ Empire Circuit,
Yarralumla, ACT 2600 —Tel: (+612) 6206 0119, 6206 0200, Fax: (+612)
6206 0123, E-mail: rtecanberral (@gmail.com and rtecanb(@gmail.com or the

Royal Thai Consulate- General in Sydney, located at Level 8, 131 Macquarie
Street, Sydney, NSW 2000 — Tel: (+612) 9241 2542, 9241 2542, Fax. (+612)
9241 2543, E-mail: thaisydney@thaiconsulatesydney.org




